
  
South Pasadena Parents of 

Children with Special Needs 
 Support Group 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to the 2018-19 school year. Please join us for the September 13th 
meeting of the South Pasadena Parents of Children with Special Needs Support 
Group.  This first meeting of the school year will be at the home of Ricardo and Terry 
Munoz, 284 St. Albans Ave, in South Pasadena, from 7-8:30 PM. Ricardo and Terry 
house’s is at the end of a long drive way up on the hill. Parking at the end of the drive 
way is reserved for those with limited mobility only. Please park on the street if 
possible. Just in case, their phone number is 323-255-8336. 
 
Meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. 
Meeting dates for the rest of the school year are: 10/11/18, 11/8/18, 12/13/18, 
1/10/19, 2/14/19, 3/14/19, 4/11/19 and 5/9/19. Onsite childcare is available. Meetings 
are held at the home of support group members. If you would like to be added to the 
special needs email list to receive information about subsequent meeting locations, 
please email Ching at liumichaelfamily@gmail.com. 
 
Our group seeks to provide an informal setting where parents can: 
 

• Meet other parents of special needs children; 

• Discuss the difficulties and rewards of raising a child with special needs; 

• Share experience and practical advice; 

• Learn about local resources, such as schools, doctors, specialists, tutors, and 
programs. 

 
Raising a child with special needs can often be isolating.  We hope to form a 
community where everyone feels welcome, unencumbered, and emotionally 
supported.  The personal problems and concerns of support group members will 
remain private and confidential. Parents from other cities/school districts are 
welcome. Please contact Ching at liumichaelfamily@gmail.com with any questions 
for comments.  
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